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Dear Solomon Elliott, 

 

Request under Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Ref: FOI/2223/SG12191 

Thank you for your request for information under the Freedom of Information Act 2000, 
received on 18 August 2022. Please find below our response to your request: 

REQUEST:  

Please can you supply me with the average time taken for children (under 18 ) to receive 
mental health treatment in your area ? 
 
OUR RESPONSE:  

The average waiting times is:- 
 
Less than 24 hours for CAMHS Crisis & Home Treatment 
3 Weeks for CAMHS Eating Disorders.  
11 Weeks for our CAMHS Community Outpatient teams 
 

I trust this response is helpful to you.  However, if you are dissatisfied with the handling of 
your request, you have the right to ask for an internal review. Requests for an internal review 
should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original 
request and should be addressed to: Hannah Plowright, Deputy Data Protection Officer, Unit 
2, Bridge Park Plaza, Thurmaston, Leicester LE4 8BL 

If you remain dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have a right of appeal to the 
Information Commissioner at:  The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, 
Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire SK9 5AF. Phone: 0303 123 1113. Website: 
www.ico.gov.uk  . There is no charge for making an appeal.  

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me. Please remember 
to quote the reference number above in any communications. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Data Privacy Team 
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